
 

Behavior Chart Colors 
King of the jungle 

Flying high 
Ready to learn 

Slow down 
Contact home 

 

Winter Break 

Winter 
Party 

 
 

Half 
Day 

AM class 
only 

 

Winter Party Parents 
ONLY PARTY PARENTS WHO ARE LISTED ARE ALLOWED TO ATTEND DUE TO SPACE. 

AM ( 10:15-11:15am) 

Ms. Thompson, Ms. Schoonveld, Ms. Pilon, Ms. Woodburn, & EC 
Parent 

PM ( 1:45-2:45pm) 

Mrs. Thorns, Ms. Gorski 
Only Party Parents can attend the party. 

 
 

SCREENING 

 
Call MES office 

to make an 

appointment 

 

Mrs. Katie and 
Mrs. Gina OUT 

Children’s 
Museum 
Field Trip 
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Dear Early Start Families, 

 With the weather getting colder it is important your child is dressed for the weather. Please have your child be 
practicing putting on and zipping their coat. Also, please send mittens in instead of gloves. There is only a limited time to 
get the student ready before dismissal. Please work on this at home with your student.  
 

We have covered many letters and sounds so far. Please practice with your child their letter recognition and 
letter sounds. This is an important Kindergarten readiness skill. Also, we are currently working on numbers 1-15 with the 
students. Please continue reinforcing your child’s academics at home as well.  

 
Preschool screening will be held on Dec. 5th. This is for students who are not yet enrolled in our programs. The 

child must be 3 or turning three in the next couple of months.  Please call the MES office to make your appointment.  
We will also have an EI team here, who will also be conducting screenings for student’s birth-3 years old.  

 
On Dec. 15th we will be going on a field trip to the Frankfort Children’s Museum. We are looking for 4 parents 

from the AM and PM class to attend as chaperones. Field trips are not possible without the assistance from parents due 
to safety concerns. All field trip forms/money are due Dec. 1st. No late forms will be accepted.  

 
Just a reminder… if you need anything at all please feel free to contact me by email (jonesk@mokena159.org) or by 

phone (708)-342-4850 ext. 7025.  

                                          Star Students 
 
 
 

 

 

 
 
 
 

 

 

 

Letter of the week 

 
 
 
 

Early Start Newsletter 

 

December 2017 
Mrs. Katie and Mrs. Gina 

2017-2018 School Year 
 

Roads 

Thank you for reading and have a great weekend.  
Early Start Team: Mrs. Katie (Teacher), Ms. Gina (Classroom Para), Ms. Trish (OT), Ms. 

Emmaleigh (Social Work) and Ms. Heather (Speech Pathologist) 

 

Dec. 4th-8th    

Letter Ss 
Snack Snake 

Sand Snow Sad 
 

Dec. 11th-15th  

Letter Jj 
Jump June 

Jewel Jail Jam 
 

Jungle News 

Study 
 

Dec. 18th-22nd     

Letter Review 
L, F, E, H, T, I, U, C, 

O, Q, G, S, J 
 

Nov. 27th- Dec. 1st  

  Harper (AM)  
Maddox (PM) 

 

Dec. 4th- 8th  

  Brycen (AM)  
Saif (PM) 

 

Dec. 18th-22nd  

Leo (AM)  
Caden (PM) 

 

Winter Party 

Parents 
ONLY PARTY PARENTS WHO ARE 
LISTED ARE ALLOWED TO ATTEND 

DUE TO SPACE. 

AM ( 10:15-11:15am) 

Ms. Thompson, Ms. 
Schoonveld, Ms. Pilon, 
Ms. Woodburn, & EC 

Parent 
PM ( 1:45-2:45pm) 

Mrs. Thorns, Ms. Gorski 

 
 

Nov. 27th- Dec. 1st   

Letter G 
Game Ghost 

Green Garden  

Class Times 
 
AM CLASS: 

9:00-11:30am 
We open the doors at 8:55am 

PM CLASS: 
12:30-3:00pm 

We open the doors at 12:25pm 
 

Winter Break 
The school will be closed from: 

Dec. 25th- Jan. 5th 

 

There is no school on Jan. 8th due to teacher 

institute day. We will see you all on Jan. 9th  

Classroom Website 

 

http://mesearlystart.weebly.com 

mailto:jonesk@mokena159.org
http://mesearlystart.weebly.com/

